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Family Prayer Requests. Please pray for… 
•Tristan as he commences his first year at Swinburne University studying a Computer Degree 
•Aaron who is starting his third year at University of Queensland studying Science 
•Imogen as she continues with her nursing career and continues to prepare for her Wedding next year 
•Kiri who is studying her Master’s course in Nutrition at Monash University. 

Steve and Jean from Christ Church WGC 
in Wewak, PNG

We were blessed recently…  
…we were blessed recently with a visit from Steve and Jean Hughes from Christ Church WGC, in the UK. We were 
in much need of rest, not having a break for the last year. Besides spending time with us, Steve and Jean were able 
to fly out into the bush into the villages of Nuku, Kwiftim and Sibilanga. We thank them lots for taking the time to 
visit us, we were very blessed.	  



Woodington, Mar 2017

Clare’s Life…  
… Clare has been busy with many projects here in Wewak. She is MAF’s Wewak compound co-ordinator, dealing with 
visitor comings and goings, feeding missionaries who come in by aircraft from the bush, and keeping the compound 
houses in good order.	  

Haus Meri Ruby… her first bag 
using the sewing machine we gave her 

for Christmas 

Clare’s Play School…for two to 
four national children on Thursdays 

Billum from Coffee Bags…Clare passionately makes 
billums (bags) from coffee sacks for funding her baby pack 

project. She also teaches two haus meris, Ruby and Naomi, to sew 
and make them. Clare plans for this to give them a skill to make 

money for their family. 

Home School… Clare also teaches 
home school to two missionary boys on 

Monday and Wednesday mornings 
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Guriaso Outreach… photos from Guriaso outreach in January. 
We walked all day though the jungle with a 38kg generator, 18kg speaker system, and more with the Jesus Film. 

We made 3 river crossings, and walked in 40 degC temperatures to find the small village where 220 people were able 
to see the film that night, sing the name of Jesus, and get to know Him all the more. 
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Support and Donations 
Would you like to receive 
family updates? We send 

them out every three or four 
months. 

support@woodington.com 
Donations: if God has laid 
upon your heart a desire to 
support us and our Family 
in the work of our Lord in 

MAF, please contact 
MAF UK 

+44 (845) 8509505 
On Line UK Donations 

MAF Australia 
+61 (7)40461300 

On Line Aus Donations 

Praise the Lord 
- for safe flying this year 

- for all the people we helped here in PNG 

- for our MAF staff and families in Wewak 

- for Tristan getting into Swinburne University 
Please Pray for Complete Healing of those we Medevac’ed 

out of the bush 

A special prayer for an outreach to the Samban village on 
March 17th.
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This picture Paul took in Sibilanga, in the Sepik Coastal 
Highlands, with a storm approaching in the late afternoon.
The village is at 2,300ft and the strip is just 433 metres long and 
was formally a MAF base.
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